AAUW WI Public Policy
The AAUW WI Public Policy Committee has worked on three documents that by our Bylaws need a membership vote during the Convention.
The AAUW WI Public Policy has spent considerable time on these documents. We hope the membership will support the documents by voting yes. The committee also values feedback in shaping our next year’s public policy work. Direct comments to Stephanie Malaney, AAUW WI Public Policy Chair at smalaney5@aol.com.
AAUW WI Public Policy Statement
The committee revise the AAUW WI Public Policy Statement. This document is present to the membership every two years and is one of the guiding documents used by the committee.
Resolutions
The committee wrote and voted to support these Resolutions with the Resolution Chair in attendance. Branch Presidents and the AAUW WI Board were invite to meetings and informed throughout the discussions, crafting, and rewriting of the Resolutions. Resolutions provide description and focus on a specific issue beyond the board statements in the AAUW WI Public Policy Statement. 
Climate Change Awareness Resolution
The committee had a lengthy discussion on if we should be extending our advocacy with all the other possible area of focus. In the end the committee determined that a healthy, sustainable environment is important to woman and girls to achieve equity
AAUW Supports Culturally Responsive and Inclusive Curriculum
This resolution is in response to CRT or Critical Race Theory, which is a legal not an educational term. Political and other groups have used the term CRT to prevent school districts from changing the curriculum that traditionally been white male focused frequently excluding women and diverse populations. The committee believes this is a critical issue for members to understand. This resolution’s format looks different from a traditional resolution but has all the correct components.
